
February 27, 2024 

Dear William Peruzzi, MD, SM, FCCM, 

On behalf of the Anesthesiology Section Council of the AMA and the American Society of 
Anesthesiologists, it gives me great pleasure to offer our endorsement for your candidacy for the AMA 
Senior Physicians Section Governing Council.  

The ASA Executive Committee closely reviewed your credentials and is proud to support you and our 
common goals for our patients and members.  

If there is anything we can do, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely,  

James D. Grant, MD, MBA 
Chair, ASA Delegation to the AMA 
Past President, ASA  


